File: KNDA-E-1

Date:

Dear Parent and Junior/Senior Student:

Federal and State legislation plus a policy established by the Burlington School District
Board of Education authorizes the release of names and addresses of students to Armed Forces
Recruiting Officers.

The recruiting services have requested this information in order to inform students about
scholarship programs, tuition assistance, and other educational and vocational training opportunities
available from the military. Service in any branch of the Armed Forces is an employment and
educational alternative which high school graduates have today.

Federal, State and District regulations specify that the name and address of your son or
daughter will be released to the recruiting services unless you notify us in writing to the contrary.
Please complete and return the form on the reverse side of this letter to the school not later than __
Date you do not want the information released about your son or daughter.
Unless we receive the non-release form, the name of your son or daughter will be released.

If we can be of help, please call.

Sincerely,

High School Principal

ADOPTION DATE: March 19, 1997
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